
                                                          
 

 

 
17th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers or Year 4  
 

Music Concert at The King’s School on Thursday 25th April 2024 
 

Year 4 have been invited to watch a Music Concert at The King's School on Thursday 25th April 
2024. 
 
We shall walk there, leaving at 9am and returning to school at 11:30am.  
 
The children should be in their school uniform but they can wear a coat if they want. They do not 
need to bring anything else with them.  
 
As this is a walking trip and you have already completed the consent form for local trips, as part of 
the admissions process, no further action is required from you. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Miss Hager 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 
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